
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

September 25, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Requests: 

• Daughter, Cedrica, is doing better, baby is in        
position.  Please continue prayers for her baby’s 
health as the doctors have told her he has not been 
growing well.  (Maclin’s) 

• James Chambers – That God and Jesus will let/
allow me to go/come to church on Sunday                     
mornings with this new job.  
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As Jesus makes his way toward the cross, he continues to           

challenge his followers with their preconceived values and             

prejudices and views of the Messiah. Join us this week as Jesus 

lovingly confronts Martha with her misplaced priorities and her 

own biases about women. 

 

Thank you! 

Julius has officially retired!  We would like to thank 

Julius and Charlie Kaye Lundy for all their years of 

service to NorthWest at the Counseling Center.  We 

appreciate all they have done for many of our    

members and others over the years.  



 

If you’d like to             

contact Rob McRay,   

his email address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

TRUNK OR 
TREAT CANDY 

Candy for 

Trunk or 

Treat!           

Baskets in 

the main 

and nursery  

foyer  

Fall Special Offering OCTOBER 9TH  

It is nearly time for our Fall Special Offering which is primarily used to 
maintain, repair, refresh, and update our almost 40 year old aging facility. 
Throughout the year we receive many suggestions that address the               
building needs. These ideas are collected, documented, reviewed, and              
prioritized by the Building Committee. This year’s projects include:  

 

Our goal for the 2022 Fall Special Offering is $80,000. 

We thank you for your prayers and giving that helped our projects in the 
past. Please pray and plan to help support the new maintenance projects. 

Thank you, 
The Building Committee 
John Flint, Deric Long, Richard Johnson, Deloris Flint 

Maintenance Projects 

Renew/remodel men’s and women’s 
bathrooms in fellowship hall 

Damage and limited                 
functionality 

Repair roof over porches and drive 
through 

Leaking 

Repair or cap the old well Edwards Aquifer Authority 
will start fining the church 

Replace flooring in offices Over 30 years old and well 
worn 

Replace flooring in Children’s hallway Worn and damaged 

Replace refrigerators in kitchen Current refrigerators rusted 
and leaking 

Replace microphones for                            
auditorium 

Starting to fail 

Children’s Giving 

Starting October 2nd, we encourage all children to bring their 
coins to give to the Casa Hogar Orphanage. Before SonShine 
Hour each week they will have the opportunity to bring their 
money and drop it in the bucket at the front of the                                   
auditorium. Watch for new needs as they arise. 

Tell Us You’re  

Here! 


